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Fraser Hambly completed the “Membership Service” database from the thousands of 
file folders in the office, and from the Tournament Division average binders during the 
2006-07 season.  The database contains membership numbers and the total number of 
years of service broken down by division (Tournament, Teaching, Seniors and 
Associate).  The recording of the membership service is completed and each member is 
to be made aware that the database will only be as accurate as the paperwork 
submitted to the office each year during the membership renewal period.   
 
Specially designed membership service pins have been designed and the pins will 
recognize 5, 10, 15, 20, 25, 30, 35, 40, and 45 years. All Pins will be sent to all zone 
delegates for presentation to the Teaching Division either at the Spring Youth event or 
the zone meeting following that event.   
 
The MBAO Board of Directors would like to acknowledge those members who have 
been a part of our Association for many years.  The MBAO congratulates the following 
individuals for achieving 25+ years of service: 
 
40 Years:  Rosemary Davidson and Ian Wilson   
 
35 Years:  Gerry Hiltz 
 
30 Years:  Judy Begley, Ann Marie Lasek, Maureen Poole, Lou Riddle and Brian 
Scott  
 
25 Years:  Marianne Corbet and Linda MacLean 
  
The Membership Service database can be found on the website at www.mbao.ca under 
the Membership heading and MBAO History Information.  Click on the Years of Service 
to see these details.  All members are asked to review the information contained in the 
database to ensure that your information is correct.  If there are any discrepancies, it 
would be appreciated if you could inform the Provincial Office in writing and we will 
initiate another review of all your information at the office. 
 
The Board of Directors would like to thank Fraser Hambly and Dave Johnson for their 
on-going efforts and dedication to this project. The distribution and recognition of our 
members’ loyalty continues this year. 
 
The following is the list of individuals who will be receiving membership service pins for 
the 2017 -18 season: 


